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May 1, 2024 

Tommy Lee 
Department of Defense 
Department of the Air Force 
1800 Air Force Pentagon 
Washington, DC 20330-1800 

Dear Tommy Lee, 

The National Archives and Records Administration (NARA) acknowledges receipt of the 
Department of the Air Force (AF) report on the loss of Hazardous, Toxic Waste and Storage Tank 
Management records. 

According to the report, one box was lost in transit from the 305 Aerial Port Squadron, Joint 
Base McGuire-Dix-Lakehurst, New Jersey to the Washington National Records Center (WNRC) in 
Suitland, Maryland. Several attempts were made to locate the missing box but the records were 
not recovered. The 39th Air Base Wing Base Records Manager now considers the records lost. 

Based on the information provided, the reporting requirements of 36 CFR 1230.14(a) have been 

met and NARA considers this matter closed. I appreciate your attention on this important 

matter. If you have any questions or wish to discuss further, please contact me at 

laurence.brewer@nara.gov. 

Sincerely, 

LAURENCE BREWER 

Chief Records Officer 

for the U.S. Government 
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